
July 18, 2021 

Today 
 
9:00 & 11:00am - 
Sunday Worship Services with Don 
Banman 
 
9:00 & 11:00am-Kids Zone 
 
9:00am-Live stream service on the 
website, Facebook & YouTube 
 
 
This Week 
 
WEDNESDAY 
 
6:00am-Men’s Prayer Time 
 
7:00pm-Weekly livestream  
interactive bible study with Pastor 
Andrew  
 
FRIDAY 
 
10:00am-Ladies Walking Group at 
Surerus Park 
 
 
Upcoming 
 
Sunday July 25th 
 
9:00 & 11:00am - 
Sunday Worship Services  
 
9:00 & 11:00am-Kids Zone 
 
9:00am-Livestream service on the 
website, Facebook & YouTube 
 
Wednesday July 28th 
 
6:00am- Men’s Prayer Time 
 
7:00pm-Weekly livestream  
interactive bible study with Pastor 
Andrew  
 
Friday July 30th 
 
10:00am-Ladies Walking Group at 
Surerus Park 
 

WELCOME TO 

We are planning to take new Church Directory photos over the last four Sundays in 

August!  Photos will be taken between the 9:00 and 11:00am service (at approximately 

10:15 to 11:00am), as well as after the 11:00am service (at approximately 12:15 to 1:00pm). 

We are looking for two photographers and several “photographer assistants” to help  

direct and organize. If you are able to help on August 8th, 15th, 22nd and/or 29th), please 

contact the office at office@npmbchurch.com or 250-785-3869 with your availability. Thank 

you! 

 

While registration is no longer required for worship services, we are still requesting that you register your 

children for Kids Zone!  Pre-registration is incredibly helpful when organizing our volunteer teachers and 

ensuring that we have enough supplies prepared ahead of time. If you could kindly continue to pre-register 

your children as you have been doing, we would be greatly appreciative! 

 

We need two or more volunteers willing to help with downstairs tech during Kids 

Zone. These tech people will be checking children in and out of Kids Zone, operating the 

sound booth and acting as photographers/videographers.  We will train any 

Volunteers who come forward. Please consider working with our wonderful children 

and children’s ministry volunteers! 

 

 

 

 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week: Fort St. John Evangelical Mission 
 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  bulletin, please contact the church office 
with the details you would like to have shared.    

For from the rising of the sun to its setting my name will be great among the nations, 

and in every place incense will be offered to my name, and a pure offering. For my 

name will be great among the nations, says the Lord of hosts.  

Malachi 1:11 



Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   

 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  

 

Counselors:       

Gwen Koop         gwen@npmbchurch.com 

Don Banman       don@npmbchurch.com 

            Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                  $10,446.06              $147,942.90          $179,350.49 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                               

Online Giving Option:  e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊  

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC  

V1J 5V2 

Website: www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail:                                

office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        

Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

* Marie -  250-787-1302 

* Elfrieda - 250-785-5833 

* Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

Looking for  

something to read?                                     
Check out our church library  

during  office hours. We have  

videos, fiction & non-fiction. 

We have material for children 

and adults. Located downstairs. 

The Ungers 
 

We have had the opportunity to connect with three of the translators over zoom at 

various times. They are still engaged, and the work continues to move forward--for 

which we are very thankful. The country is still closed to travellers, so no trips are 

planned for this year so far (exemptions are possible, but the paperwork is  

prohibitive for a "short" trip). Thankfully, we have many books that we can continue 

to work on at a distance, and together with the translators in the Solomons, we are 

continuing to make the Word "sweet". 

 

We appreciate prayer for our children to walk closely with God through their various 

challenges and opportunities; for the translators to know God's faithful provision and 

help as they work; and for us to be wise in the Spirit and faithful in our calling. 

Thank you North Peace for working along with us for so many years! 

 

Paul and Cathy 


